
14th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 11 Easter Revision School . 
 

I am writing to inform you about Easter Revision. As I am sure you are aware Year 11 students 
are working towards their final examinations and controlled assessment deadlines.   
 
In order to support student’s preparation we are running some revision sessions over the  
Easter holidays. Your son/daughter has been targeted to attend these sessions. The  
sessions delivered are outlined below: 

 
 Monday 3rd April Tuesday 4th April 

 Subject Groups and teacher Subject Groups and teacher 

Session 1 
8.30 –
10.15am 

Maths  Foundation in the Black Box 
with Mr Spencer and Ms 
Rodriguez.  
 
11W5 with Ms Valin in A226… 
 
Higher in the Assembly Hall 
with Ms Golinska and Ms 
Goodden 

English 11R1 with Ms Legrande in C278 
 
11R2, 11R3 and 11R4 with Mr Peck and Mr 
Garret in the Assembly Hall.  
 
11W1 and half of 11W3 with Ms Hillier in 
D288 
 
11W2 and half of 11W3 with Mr Carmo in 
D289 
 
11W4 and 11B with MS Sulliman in the Black 
Box 

Break 
10.15am – 
10.35 

    

Session 2 
10.35 – 
12.20 pm 

Geography Ms T. Gray’s Geography class 
in the Assembly Hall  
(any other Geographers from Ms 
Greenhalgh and Mr Bradbury’s 
class can join the session) 
 
Ms Hoy’s Geography class in 
A131 

Drama 
 
Dance 
 
Art 
 
3D 
 
Graphics 

11X Drama with Ms Perera D183 
 
11X Dance with MS Lanning in Dance studio 
 
11X Art with Ms Jaffer in B155 
 
11X 3D with Mr Smith in B047 
 
11X Graphics with Ms Dodd in B147 

Session 3  
12.20 – 
2.05pm 

Triple 
Science 

11R1 Triple Science – Physics 
with Ms Croissant in room 
A322 

Sociology 
 
Computer 
Science 

11Y Sociology with Mr Lamboi in D383 
 
Computer Science (Targeted students 
identified by Mr Berner) with Ms Minto in 
D185 

Session 4  
2.05 –
3.35pm 

Spanish 11Z Spanish with MS Frith in 
C274 

Sociology 
 
 
 

11Y Sociology with Mr Lamboi in D383 
 

 
 
Students should arrive 10 minutes before the start of the session and register in reception, 
students are not expected to wear school uniform. Please encourage your son/daughter to 
attend these sessions. In the past students have found them very useful. 
We will provide light refreshments on the day. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me at the college number or at 
tracy.gray@southfieldsacademy.com  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Tracy Gray 
Deputy Head Teacher – Standards. 
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